
Education Authority South Eastern Region 

Old Warren Primary School 
 
Dear Parents        Monday 3rd October 2022 
 
Dates for the Diary 
 

Harvest Assembly 
The annual Harvest Assembly is taking place on Friday 14th October. The Reverend Paul Dundas will 
lead our assembly and our school choir will be performing for the first time.  P1, P2, P3 and P4 pupils 
will also be sharing their work with the rest of the school. Parents are invited to attend and should 
enter the school hall at 9:00am.  
 
We are also collecting items of food to donate to the Lisburn Food Bank. This could include tins, 
packets, fruit or vegetables. Please help us support people in our local community by donating a few 
items. Collection will start next Monday. Final donations can be made on Thursday 13th October.  
Thank you for your help.  
 
Flu vaccine – Tuesday 18th October 
 
Mc Grogan Photography – Wednesday 19th October 
The school photographer will be available from 8:20am for family photographs. Individual pupil 
photographs will be taken during the school day.  
 
P7 Assembly: Friday 21st October 
This year we hope to have a number of pupil led community assemblies. The first one will be led by our 
P7 pupils and will start at 9:15am in the school hall. Please feel free to attend.  
 
Parent Consultation Meetings: School Hall 
Monday 24th October:    School Closes at 1:20pm for all pupils 
Tuesday 25th October:     School closes at 1:20pm for all pupils 
Wednesday 26th October: School closes at 1:20pm for all pupils 
 
Please note that all after school clubs are cancelled during this week. 
Further information will be forwarded in the coming weeks. 
 

PTA Halloween Disco – Tuesday 25th October 
Our annual Halloween disco will be held in the school hall. 
KS1 P1-P3 Pupils  5:30pm to 6:30pm 
KS2 P4-P7 Pupils   6:45pm to 7:45pm 
 
More information to follow. 
 
Half Term Holidays  
School closes on Thursday 27th October (1:50pm for all pupils) for the half term holidays.  
The school will re-open on Monday 7th November for all pupils.  
 
Your sincerely, 
 
S Campbell 
Principal 


